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Subject: Comprehensive plan feedback

From: Hunter Heyman  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 8:08 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive plan feedback 

Hi,  
I’m Hunter a student at U of M, I wanted to give my overall positive feedback for the comprehensive plan. 
I appreciate the plans direction to reduce red tape and become more business friendly through added 
density and commercial uses, especially in historically exclusionary areas. I would love to see this 
continue to go further, through specific wording and direction around eliminating minimum lot sizes as 
well as exploring pre-approved business plans.  
Thanks for your great work and I hope this plan is implemented as soon as possible.  
Hunter 


